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United States Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management
Redding Field Office
355 Hemsted Drive

Redding, California  96002-0910

email caweb360@ca.blm.gov, phone (530) 224-2100, telefax (530) 224-2172

IN REPLY REFER TO: 9100
Ms. Christine Nilsen, Marketing Director 

Site Work Solutions Inc.

P.O. Box 492247

Redding, Ca 96049

Dear Ms. Nilsen,

It is my pleasure to recommend Site Work Solutions to other public agencies and organizations who seek a conscientious, capable and cooperative contractor for any upcoming construction project.  Our experience with Site Work Solutions on the Clear Creek Access Improvements Project was outstanding.
The $510,000 Clear Creek Access Improvements Project was directly contracted through the Western Shasta Resource Conservation District (RCD) which was working as an agent of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) toward the development of a salmon-viewing platform and recreational facility at the gorge on lower Clear Creek, Shasta County, California.  The project also required the removal of substantial material adjoining Clear Creek Road at the Clear Creek crossing to improve public safety at an existing recreational site.  The entire project was wholly located on public lands administered by the BLM.  Therefore, the BLM stayed engaged with the RCD and Site Work Solutions throughout the construction project which included excavation, grading, paving, underground utilities, concrete work.

The contract was awarded on July 2008 and completed in September 2008 on time and within budget.  Site Work Solutions not only performed what was expected within their contract, they coordinated their activities to accommodate the needs of the BLM to complete other projects within the area.  Without their amazingly cooperative attitude, the development of a recreational trail and vault toilet by the BLM (separate from their contract) could have been disastrous.

Site Work Solutions took obvious pride in every aspect of their work which resulted in an outstanding finished product.  That pride still shows in the facility today.  I therefore have no reservations in recommending Site Work Solutions to anyone who needs a top-notch professional contractor to complete the most challenging project.








Sincerely,









Francis Berg








Assistant Field Manager







